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Petition

TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY
OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY

We, the undersigned, respectfully showeth that all Members consider that the store at
Nganmarriyanga/Palumpa be returned to the community from the Victoria Daly Shire

immediately

And your petitioners as in duty bound will ever pray that the store at Nganmarriyanga/Palumpa
be returned to the Community from the Victoria Daly Shire immediately

Response (Pursuant to Standing Order 1004)

The Northern Temitory Government is committed to ensuring that remote communities
have accass to strong and effective local government and access to economic

development opportunities,

The Government acknowledges that residents in Nganmarriyanga/Palumpa require
access to safe and healthy food and the opportunity to engage in economic development.

The Government will continue to work with the residents of Nganmarriyanga/Palumpa,
the Victoria Daly Shire Council and the Commonwealth Government in respect of the

operations of the store.

Officers of the Department of Housing, Local Government and Regional Services will
continue to liaise with the Victoria Daly Shire Council in regard to transfer of the store
operations to a community-based operational structure in a sustainable manner.







